
 

  

   

 

Announcing our Newest Benefit with AUSA 

As part of our continuous commitment to the strength of EANGUS, we are 

thrilled to announce EANGUS’s expanded relationship with the Association of 

the United States Army (AUSA). AUSA will provide us with its considerable 

expertise in conference management to increase the number of exhibitors at 

our Annual Conference in Charleston, WV. This will provide us with the 

resources needed to support our members and programs. EANGUS, as an 

Association Member in AUSA, is able to extend this partnership to our 

members in the form of a 1-year membership in AUSA starting December 31, 

2017. 

 

This new offer gives you additional member benefits, such as a digital 

subscription to AUSA’s professional development publications, like ARMY 

Magazine and AUSA News.  The full range of AUSA member benefits is on 

their website at www.ausa.org/benefits-services.  If you are already a member 

of AUSA, this membership will be in addition to your current AUSA 

membership. 

    

 

https://www.ausa.org/benefits-services

